
 

PARLIAMENT OF VICTORIA 
Economy and Infrastructure Committee 

MEDIA RELEASE 

 

Hearing on disruptions to V/Line 

services 

The chief executives of V/Line, Public Transport Victoria and Metro Trains will be 

questioned at a public hearing on Tuesday 9 February. 

Focusing on the recent disruptions to V/Line services, the public hearing will be from 

11:30 am in the Legislative Council Committee Room at Parliament House.  

It will be conducted by the Victorian Parliament’s Economy and Infrastructure 

Committee as part of its ongoing inquiry into infrastructure projects. 

Details about the inquiry are available from the Committee’s website. 
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